
 

Congratulations to Joe Lupi 
Attaining Life Member Status 

 

Joe has been a member for over 18 years and a very active and 
productive member to this day. 

Since joining the DSC, he has been involved with the Cowboy Action 
committee, holding the position of Chairperson since 2010. He is also the 
Wolverine Ranger Board Representative, and an active Cowboy Range 

Safety Officer. 

 

Joe was elected to DSC Board of Directors in 2012 and held that position 
until he was elected Chairman of the Board in 2019. He has also been 
Member of the Month, Member of the Year and has received the DSC 

work hour challenge coin for the 6 years we have been awarding it. 

Mr. Joe Lupi's dedication and significant efforts to benefit the advancement 
of Cowboy Action and the DSC as a whole,  he deserves the recognition 

by our organization as a life member. 


